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information. The Committee decided that a statement of the
extent of the recall advertising should be included in future

minutes.

SAAMI - NSSF Safety Advertising

Copies of the four revised NSSF safety warnings were re-

viewed. The revisions reflect Remington's request that the

® never alter or modify a firearm
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Firearms Research reported that a crack occurs occasionally

at the rear of the ejection port. Tests were conducted to determine
if this could develop into a safety hazard. Five guns were tested
with one extremely high pressure round each to evaluate the
severity of the resulting failures. The guns tested as follows:

¢ 2 new unaltered guns

® 2 guns cut through rear of port -

® 1 gun cut half way through front of port

All guns failed in a manner typical of that caused by an

WIL06821



